

## STAR OF THE SEA COLLEGE

 $9^{th}$  of May, 2008

To the team at D.I.B Australia,

Lauren Murphy

I would like to pass on my thanks to you for the projector installation works carried out last month at our school. We came to choose your services over other providers after reading your newsletter and noting your experience, as well as the competitive price offered on the installation. The installation itself was managed well by Mel Garden and I was very happy with the work of technicians' Andy and Mick. I would be happy to use the services of your company again in the future if the need arises. I have since contacted your company with other AV inquires and have found Adrian and Andrew to be most helpful professional in their advice.

Best regards,

M. Hurphy

Marie Murphy AV Manager Star of the Sea College